

Parti Communiste Révolutionnaire de France

Dear comrades,

Our Party wanted to send you a message of support following the repression of the demonstration on November 17 that your party organized on the occasion of the 47th anniversary of the Polytechnic and Athens workers' uprising against the military junta.

In Greece, as in France for that matter, the ferocity and brutality of the police against the protesters proves once again that the police is a repressive body which defends the interests of the bourgeoisie, but not the interests of the workers.

Under the pretext of the fight against the pendemie, the bourgeois governments will intensify their anti-popular policy. We wish courage and strength for your party in these very difficult conditions.

With Comradely greetings,

For the secretariat of the Central Committee of the Revolutionary Communist Party of France.

Haig Mkhitarian, international secretary of PCRF